
On Thursday, August 8, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. Mayor Walker called to order the 

work session meeting.  At roll call all members were present and it was 

determined a quorum did exist. Present also were three members of the 

planning committee. 

The first item was approval of the Agenda.  Council member Keith motioned 

to approve the agenda, seconded by council member Askvig.  The vote in 

favor was unanimous. 

After the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag, discussion began on changes, both 

recommended and required by law, to the Zoning and Land Use Ordinance, 

as discussed with our attorney at the work session of July 23, 2024. 

After all items had been discussed, the next item was discussion of another 

work session.  It was decided to have one more work session on August 22, 

2024 at 6:00 p.m. at which time council member Watts hopes to have all 

changes recorded, and be ready to again meet with our attorney to be sure 

the documents are ready to present at a public hearing. 

As there was no more business to discuss, council member Askvig motioned 

to adjourn the meeting at 8:00 p.m., seconded by council member Pritchett.  

The vote in favor was unanimous. 

 

___________________________ 

Christopher J. Walker – Mayor 

 

___________________________ 

Sharon Richmond - Clerk 

  

 


